[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Ms. Prebensen:

After a complete review of the May 17, 2017 letter to George Zachos, the Executive Director of the BORM, from Anuj Goel Esq, the VP of Legal and Regulatory Affairs for the MHA, I am writing to express my strong support for the concerns expressed, and for the suggested changes to the proposed regulations to 243 CMR 2.00 as detailed in this letter.

Thank you.

Maureen Fischer 

Maureen Fischer MSN RN CPHRM
Senior Risk Manager
Brigham and Women's Faulkner Hospital
Phone:  617-983-7284
Fax:        617-983-7236
Pager:   66648

The information in this e-mail is intended only for the person to whom it is
addressed. If you believe this e-mail was sent to you in error and the e-mail
contains patient information, please contact the Partners Compliance HelpLine at
http://www.partners.org/complianceline . If the e-mail was sent to you in error
but does not contain patient information, please contact the sender and properly
dispose of the e-mail.

